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Welcome Back 
 

Whether you are new to the district 
or have attended Altamont Grade 
School since preschool, we are 
excited to welcome everyone back. 
August always brings a sense of 
excitement and anticipation as 
children prepare to go back to 
school. We all begin to feel that 
sense of structure back in our lives 
when August comes around. It is a 
great time of year.  
  
 
R​eminders about Drop 
off/Dismissal Information  
Car Riders: ​Drop off in the morning on 
5th St. at dismissal, please pick up on 
6th St. Car riders will be dismissed at 
3:18. Do not drop off children at school 
prior to 7:30 am. There is no one to 
supervise them.  
 
Bus Riders: ​Buses travel from the 
west to the east/pick up on  
5th St.  Bus students are dismissed at 
3:15. 
 
Walkers -​ please have the s 
students e​n​ter the northeast corner of 
the building. The doors will be open on 
5th St. until the 8:05 a.m  
 
Walkers are dismissed at 3:18. 
 
Please watch carefully for child- 
ren walking and riding bikes  
when you are dropping off your 
Child.  
 
If your child is riding a bus to a friends 
house  - both riders must have a note.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

PTO information 
Our first PTO meeting is     
scheduled for Tuesday, Sept. 19     
beginning @ 7:00. Our PTO     
officers are: Lindsay Jones and     
Katie Morin - Co-President, Audra     
Cochran - Vice President, Cathy     
Kliber and Melissa Lunsford -     
Co-Treasurer. The PTO would like     
to invite all parents to attend the       
PTO meeting to find out about all       
the many ways you can help out at        
AGS.  
 
 

 

Communication: 
 
Mrs. Rohling and Mrs. Flatt     
have been working to update     
the AGS web page, so please      
check it out.  
www.usd506.org 
Also, you can get important     
information on our Facebook    
page if you type in Altamont      
Grade School and like our page.  
 

Lunchtime: 
Do you want to come eat lunch       
with your child? We would love to       
have you. We ask that you please       
call ahead if you want to eat       
school lunch with your student so      
we can make sure we have you on        
our lunch count.  
           ​  ​ Lunch Schedule 
K - 10:45 a.m.- 11:10 a.m. 
1 - 10:48 a.m. - 11:13 a.m. 
2 - 10:50 a.m. - 11:15 a.m. 
3 - 10:53 a.m. - 11:18 a.m. 
4 - 10:55 a.m. - 11:20 a.m. 
5 - 10:55 a.m.-  11:23 a.m. 
6 - 11:33 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
7 - 11:36 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
8 - 11:38 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
 
 

New Staff: 
P​lease help me welcome our two 
new teachers - Mrs. Kylie Booth 
and Mrs. Sharon Grommet to AGS. 
Both ladies will be teaching 4th 
grade this school year giving 4th 
grade a departmentalized feel. This 
will allow for smaller class sizes in 
the Math, Science and Social 
Studies. Mrs. Sharon Grommet will 
come in at 11:30 a.m and will teach 
Science and Social Studies, while 
Mrs. Booth is teaching the 
Reading/Writing and the Math.  
 
Mrs. Lori Green will be teaching 
our 7th and 8th grade science this 
year and Mrs. Rakestraw will teach 
1 section of 6th grade Science. We 
also want to welcome, Mrs. Nicole 
Dean to AGS as our school 
counselor.  
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